
Report on workshop: Vedic Math 

On 6 September 22, The Air Force School,in association with PRATHAM Education – a unit of 

International Institute of Financial Markets (IIFM) organized a Vedic Math workshop for the 

students of grades VII  and VIII.  

The guest speakers Ms. Hema Choudhary and Ms. Aditi, Vedic Math trainers from Pratham   

gave an overview to the students about the history of Vedic Mathematics. A very interesting 

atmosphere was createdfor the students by playing quizzes with them, on well-known Indian 

mathematicians and Computation of their birth dates using Vedic Maths. The session was 

followed by several Vedic Math tricks like Addition, Subtraction, and Multiplication. They also 

spoke about the use of Vedic Mathematics in everyday calculations and its application in 

Competitive Exams. Overall, the workshop was educational and engaging, and the students 

expressed interest in learning other Vedic mathematical techniques. 

 

Students Feedback for the session: 

It was very helpful and informative for me. We learned many tricks to solve the long calculations 

that even the calculator would show errors in. It was a great experience for me to enhance my 

calculating skills and minimize the time I usually take to solve it. The organizers made the 

workshop interesting by playing maths games by the end of the session. I loved the workshop 

and appreciate the effort taken to organize it. 

-Shreya Joshi VII –A 

 

The class was amazing. We came to know about a lot of new ways of solving problems, 

multiplication tricks etc . By attending this workshop my interest towards mathematics increased. 

At the end I would like to thank PRATHAM organization for teaching us new tricks regarding 

Mathematics. Thank You 

SamratKalonia VIII-A 

 

Some Glimpses Of The Workshop: 



 

 



 


